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Hello Square Dance Family, 

We are missing everyone terribly.  Cannot wait to see 

you.  Will not be long. 

As you have seen by our emails, we are working on 

alternative venues and new dancing criteria.   

Thanks to everyone that has turned in a Nortex survey.  

If you have not done so, please do so ASAP.   It is due to 

Debbie on June 5th. 

Nortex is wanting mask pictures of square dancers.  If 

you have one, please send to us and I will forward for 

you. 

As you are aware we have cancelled the first dance in 

June (5th), but we are hoping things improve enough 

that we will be able to dance June 19th although it may 

be with some strict criteria and alternate location.  

Cross your fingers. 

Normally the summer months would be filled with 

travel and fun dances. Disappointing as it may be, we 

are working to get things going again.  

Hang in and stay well.  

God’s Blessings,  

Jerry and Terri  

  

 

U p - C o m i n g  G u e s t  C a l l e r s  

6/19/2020 – Dave Vieira 
7/17/2020 – Bobby Willis 
9/18/2020 - Joey Duhamel 

11/20/2020 - Bill Hinkley 
12/18/2020 - Charlie Robertson 

  
 

 
June 

1st David Culley 

10th John Currie 

18th D' Bramlett 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

21st Liz Thomas 

24th Tom Ulaszek 

30th Duane Kaiser 

P r e s i d e n t s ’  C o r n e r  



 
June 

5th Jerry & Terri Johnson  

5th Lewis & Mary Wriedt 

8th Ray & Laurie Owens 

8th Tom & Nita Ulaszek 

11th David & Janet Borg 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

11th Ken & Betty Hoffman 

15th Paul & Quida Bellows 

17th Bobby & Sheila Williams 

26th Fred & Terri Lanier 

30th Bill & Marilyn Fowler 

 

  

M o n t h l y  D a n c e  S c h e d u l e  

June 5, 2020 - Beach Party - Cancelled due to Shelter in Place Order. 
  

 June 19, 2020 - Father's Gone Fishing - Looking for a Hall. 

 

 

  

B a n n e r s  B a n n e r s  B a n n e r s  B a n n e r s

Captured Banners 
Stone Steppers 

Banners Out 

Roadrunners 

Tri City Promenaders 
Swinging Stars 
Circle I 

V i s i t a t i o n s  



Cancelled due to Shelter in Place Order 

  

 

  

 

  

K u z z i n s ’  F o o d  C o r n e r  
Dancing Queens 
I am getting ready to send the ladies an email to see if enough people are ready to 
venture out. Last month there were only 3 of us and Terri thinks she may be out of 
town.  
 
The options I am going to offer are Darren’s American Grill or Matt’s Ranchero.   
Darren’s has a glassed in room they use for reservations. It normally holds 12 
comfortably. So I figure with the restrictions 6 or maybe 7. It is really more than 
one table. They are going  to research to see what the restrictions would be so 
they can stay within the guidelines. Matt’s has outdoor seating which some of the 
ladies thought would be better. They seat 6 to a table and will only take 

reservations the day before.  
 
To make a long story short, I am not sure if or where we will be getting together. As soon as I know, I will let you know. 
Thanks, Brenda Gates 

 

 

  

August 20, 2019 

David Worden – Brady Cox - Glen & Wyn El Dodson -- David Culley 
Ken & Betty Hoffman– Mary Wriedt 

 
Call Kimberly Brow -214/236-1294 – with care concerns. 

 
Please Pray for All Those on the Frontline in the Covid-19 War. 

August 20, 2019 



 

S o m e  P i c t u r e s  f r o m  t h e  P a s t  J u n e s  

 

 

June 20 2015 Visitation - Rebel Rousers Anniversary              June 25 2016 Swinging Stars Anniversary  

 

 

June 4 2017 NORTEX Installation and Dance - John & Shirley Currie are installed as NORTEX President  

 

 

June 23 2018 Dixie Chainers Visitation            June 30 2018 Kansas City                June 2 2019 NORTEX Installation 

                                                                       National Square Dance Convention  
 


